
CERTIFICATION OF EXECUTIVE SESSION
BY THE

BLOOMINGTON BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY

An Executive Session of the City of Bloomington Board of Public Safety was held on the 15th 
day of July, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. in the McCloskey Conference Room of City Hall, 401 N. Morton 
St., Bloomington, IN 47404.

The purpose of the Executive Session was to receive information about current employees as 
authorized by IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(6)(B) and to receive information about prospective employees 
as authorized by IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(5).

The following Board Member(s) attended the meeting in person: Barbara McKinney, Jon 
Barada, and Philip Amerson.

Also in attendance at the meeting were: Fire Chief Roger Kerr, Fire Deputy Chief Max Litwin, 
Fire Assistant Chief Tania Daffron, Assistant City Attorney Christopher Wheeler, and Recording 
Secretary Ashley Sparks.

No final decisions were made or subject matter discussed in the Executive Session other than the 
subject matter specified herein and in the posted notice of the actual session.  

So certified and signed this 15th of July 2024.

_________________________________________
Barbara McKinney, Board President

Attest:

__________________________________________
Ashley Sparks, Recording Secretary
Board of Public Safety


